Appendix C — Comments from the Overview and Scrutiny Committees

Subject: Overview and Scrutiny Committee comments on Schools Trading
(2017/18)

Summary: This note provides Members with the comments of the Children’s Services
and Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committees (OSCs)
during their consideration of the report on Schools Trading.

Children’s Services Overview & Scrutiny Committee (these Minutes are draft until
approved by the committee at their next meeting)

RECOMMENDED that the Head of Finance provide additional information to the
Committee on:-

1. The cost of fees charged for schools admissions
2 Additional detail on the point of entry early admission numbers
3. Details of the government scheme to replace the DSG

Corporate Resources Overview & Scrutiny Committee

RECOMMENDED that the Directorate analyse the volume of services provided to
schools and the associated buy in, in order to evaluate the viability and if necessary re-
evaluate the process in future.
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